
 

14 September 2021 

 

To whom it may concern. 

 

Re. Superstars of STEM scholarships 

 

I am writing to request that I am considered for one of the scholarships places for the Superstars of 

STEM program offered by Science and Technology Australia. 

I am on parental leave until the end of 2020 and due to the impact of COVID-19 I do not have a 

position to return to. Thus, I currently do not have employment in 2021 and this scholarship will 

provide significant relief in a financially difficult time. 

 

Thank you for your consideration 

 

Bernadette Fitzgibbon 

 


